
September Cruise on the 20th & 30th to Queenscliff.

This cruise was cancelled late on friday night due to the bad weather predicted.
The Saturday morning was raining with thunderstorms and high winds.
At Williamstown the Bay had 1.5 to 2 metre swell.
Have a better Cruise next month the AGM.
\Have a great day
Peter & Ensign Tuppence


